
SHABBAT CHAI & BASHERT 
ARE BACK AGAIN! 

 

Pictured above, members of Bashert, from left, Mike 
Roesler, Merle Roesler, Jonathan Brody, Elaine Winic, 
Bob Moverman, Jeremy Finkle, and Philip Onigman. 

 

AUGUST 28, 2020 ~ 7:30PM 

Our first Shabbat Chai Service since the 
pandemic began was held in June and it   
exceeded our expectations so we are excited 
to expand upon our first virtual experience 
and present another musical and spirited 
Kabbalat Shabbat Service. 

Watch your email on Friday, 8/28 for the ZOOM invitation 
link, and plan to join us for a delightful and meaningful      
Kabbalat Shabbat Service. 
 
Bring a glass of wine / a cold drink, sit back and relax, say hi to 
a few friends, and joyfully welcome Shabbat into your home. 
 

RSVPs appreciated ~ amy@BethIsraelMV.org; 978.474.0540 


